
'Mentorship program' 
 

Dear Precious Servant of God:                                                                                          
   
December 18, 2020 

“Let the word of Christ dwell in you richly…” Col 3:16
 

Thank and praise God for his Son Jesus Christ who loved us and gave his life for us!  
Thank and praise God for blessing us to overcome the Covid trial and serving the 
world mission in his grace and mercy under the leadership of Pastor Moses Yoon. 
Thank you for your love, prayer, sacrifice, and dedication to the ministry of God’s word 
and raising disciples for his world mission throughout the year 2020.

There are many retired shepherds and missionaries, and their number is increasing year 
by year.  They are retired from work or ministry, but they are eager to serve world 
mission by sharing what they have: Bible study material, life testimony, knowledge and 
wisdom in the Lord, practical resources including finance.

After discussion in prayer, we silver mission committee decided to offer mentorship to 
those who need prayer support and fellowship by the retired shepherds and 
missionaries in the UBF.  The goal of this mentorship is to make an individual (mentee) 
be connected to one mentor (silver missionary) one-to-one as a fellowship.   

The primary support that the mentee will receive from the mentor will be Bible study, 
prayer, and fellowship.  The details may include one-to-one Bible study, prayer room 
chatting, testimony sharing, meeting in person, practical support, growing together as 
world mission coworkers in the Lord.  

Please share your opinions/suggestions about the mentorship with us if you have any.  
Also, please let us know If you are interested in receiving mentorship support from one 
silver missionary one-to-one.  To make the community of love in unity, however, you 
may consult with your chapter director or national director or continental director 
before you sign in for the program.  

In Christ,
Richard Choi (rchoiubf@gmail.com; 773-366-2410); Daniel Yang 
(dyang121@gmail.com; 773-717-0175)  
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APPLICATION FORM
--------------------
1. For those who are willing to serve as a mentor 
Name: Richard Sangyang Choi 
Home Chapter: Chicago UBF (UIC)
Profession/Education: HS math teacher/MS in math; Ed.D. courses; D. Min (2019 to 
present)
Preferred chapter/person: Hungary UBF, Name
Introduction: (a shortened life testimony with prayer topics and/or areas you are 
interest in helping—optional) 

2. For those who want to have a mentor in the Lord 
Name: Richard Sangyang Choi 
Home Chapter: Chicago UBF (UIC)
Profession/Education: HS math teacher/MS in math; Ed.D. courses; D. Min (2019 to 
present)
Preferred person: Dr. John Jun
Introduction: (a shortened life testimony with prayer topics and/or areas you are in 
need—optional)
 


